Sent: 14/12/2020 10:55:51 AM
Subject: D.A.2020/0962

To whom It May Concern,

| am am writing to you in the support of DA 2020/0962 to extend the seating at Hugo’s manly
and on the Southern Promenade/ Lower Deck of Manly Wharf.

Manly Wharf and it’s restaurants / bars is s destination for not only locals but all Sydneysiders
and tourists alike. Hugo’s is the first thing people see when the ferry pulls into the Manly Wharf
and attracts local diners as well as diners from all over Sydney and the world.

Extending the Hugo’s seating and the wharf over the water for public seating would greatly

enhance the area and provide more area for everyone to enjoy the magnificent vista over the
beach and water.

Kind Regards

Louise and Cynthia Patrick

28 The Drive,
Freshwater NSW 2096

Louise Patrick
louise.patrick@bigpond.com
0402034119




